
SAC/SAF Meeting 

Tuesday, November 13, 2018 

 

Items Discussed: 

1. Families are encouraged to join PTO. Funding supports teachers 

and students. The cost is $5.00 per family. 

2. Volunteers are needed for the 5th Grade Trip to JA BizTown. You 

must register, and provide your own transportation to the 

location. 

3. Volunteers are needed for the Holiday Shop. We will use the 

same company from last year.  

4. ESOL Camp will be discussed with Admin. We are seeking a 

different design. 

5. We are seeking a Pre-K parent volunteer.  

6. We are currently collecting beans for the Thanksgiving food 

drive. 

7. A parent had a concern about their children receiving cheese 

sandwiches for lunch when there’s no money in the account. We 

explained that we have a school account for students, and 

encouraged the parent to visit the MySchoolBucks app and 

register to receive alerts about lunch money.  

8. The district will be having a Magnet and Innovative Schools 

Showcase. 


